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On December 19, 2023, The Outpatient Medical Center Board of Directors held their 

final board meeting of 2023. During the meeting, the Board reviewed many 

accomplishments made towards its two-year strategic health plan. The Board and 

OMC staff members are committed to excellence in healthcare, patient service, and 

compliance with Federally Qualified Health Center regulations. 

 

An FQHC is a nonprofit organization that receives federal funding to serve 

medically underserved areas and populations. OMC offers a Sliding Fee Discount 

Program that allows low-income patients to request an application for discounted 

services. Discounts may range from 20% to 100% of full charges. A patient who 

qualifies for a 100% discount (at 200% federal poverty level) is never refused 

services due to the inability to pay. The Sliding Fee program is unique to FQHCs 

and allows OMC to serve the underserved and those who are unable to seek care 

elsewhere.  

 

OMC appreciates its patients as well as the Natchitoches, Leesville, and Tallulah 

communities that support its operations and its mission to help those with greatest 

need. 

 

Outpatient Medical Center welcomes anyone to come to its clinic for services, 

regardless of income or insurance status. 

 

OMC is an option for you, because caring for you is what we do! For more 

information call the nearest OMC Clinic. More information on clinic locations and 

services can be found at www.outpatientmedical.org.  

 

http://www.outpatientmedical.org/


 

 
Cutline: OMC Board Members from left, Travis Barnum, Diane Jones, Melvin Holmes, Yvonne 

Lewis, Berteal Rogers, Tommy Roque, John Winston, and Dr. Mark Guidry. 

(NOTE: For information about this news release, contact Colie Plaster, Public Information Coordinator 

at info@outpatientmedical.org) 
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